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Cc: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Hi Jodi,

Please see the attached adequacy letter for the technical revision application that was submitted on February 16, 2024. 

Thanks,
Jocelyn
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March 4, 2024 
 
Jodi Schreiber 
Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 
839 Mackenzie Ave 
P.O. Box 841 
Conon City, CO 81215 
 
Dear Ms. Schreiber 
 
On February 16, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (the Division/DRMS) received the 
Technical Revision (TR-8) application to update the phase plan to the Pueblo East Pit, permit number M-2000-
041. The application requests that overburden from Phase 2D be removed and used in Phases 2B and 2C for 
reclamation purposes. The following issues will need to be addressed prior to the Division submitting a 
decision of the TR-8 on March 17, 2024.  
 

1. The “East Pit Phase Plan” map provided shows that the Topsoil and Overburden stockpiles are in the 
same location from when the operation extended Phase 2 into Phase 3 with TR-6 that was approved 
October 21, 2020. Please confirm that the location of these stockpiles will not be moving.  

 
2. Provide a Reclamation Map that is complete and in accordance with Rule 6.4.6; paying attention to 

the map requirements outlined in Rule 6.2.1(2).  
 

3. Provide an updated reclamation cost estimate in accordance with Rule 6.4.12.  
 

This concludes the Division primary adequacy review of the TR-8 application. The Division reserves the right 
to further supplement this document with additional adequacy items and/or details as necessary. 
The decision date for the TR-8 application is March 17, 2024. Please respond with sufficient time to allow the 
Division to completely review the submitted responses to the above items. If additional time is needed, please 
submit an extension request to the Division prior to the decision date.  
 
If you have any question or concerns, I can be reached by email at Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us or by phone at 
(720) 666-1065. Please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jocelyn Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
Cc: John Ary, Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 
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